
 
 
Monday 16th November 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

COVID-19 
 

Unfortunately last week we saw a surge in cases of COVID-19 in school, seven in 
total, and as a result we had to close three classes (Years 1/2, 3/4 and 6E). As in 
previous cases we liaised very closely with Public Health in Trafford, following their 
guidance verbatim. Please can I remind you that if anyone in the household is having 
a test, everyone has to self-isolate (stay off school) until the result is known.  
 
We continue to take one day at a time and once again ask for your support in 
implementing our safety measures and procedures. It is a challenging time but by 
working together we will overcome the issues we face. 
 

PTA 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended the PTA Zoom call last week, it was very 
productive and the first event we will undertake is a virtual balloon race (more details 
to follow).  
 
This Friday we will be having an own clothes day, with an orange theme, to support 
a former pupil Jude who sadly died from a rare form of bone cancer. The children 
can wear any orange item; socks, top or hair accessory etc in exchange for a 
donation of £1. This Friday would have been Jude’s 15th birthday. In addition we also 
collect used stamps that we use to raise BCRT funds. Thank you.  
 

Contact Details 
 

If you have recently changed your contact details please inform the school office as 
soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
M Mountcastle  
 


